From: Murray Harris

To: Highly Productive Soils

Subject: Submission on Proposed Policy Statement for Highly Productive Land-Dunedin Rural Development Inc
Date: Thursday, 10 October 2019 10:34:11 AM

Attachments: Submission HPSOILS-Sept 019.docx

Attention Ministry of Primary Production
Re Submission to the NPS-Highly Productive Land as attached.

Please acknowledge you have received this submission at about 10.35am on 10" October 2019.
We have used the template as provided to answer some questions and discuss other matters.

Murray Harris
Chairman
Dunedin Rural Development Inc





